From: Jean Chapman

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:39 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Tasmanian Planning Commission GPO Box 1691 Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

I think it is an utter disgrace and a very large BLACK MARK against our gov't....that they give in to the AFL and bow to their whims.

Our state cannot afford this humungous monstrosity, especially when the entire health system is in a state of total collapse, not to mention the education system plus essential services, ie ambulance understaffing etc.

Our gov't need to grow up and face the fact that this is a complete stuff up.

Roll on election time so we can rid ourselves of these parasites.

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

Jean Chapman